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 Cross Country News 

 
Once again we were incredibly Proud of our Year 5 and 6 cross country runners this week as twelve children made it 
through to the Cornwall School Games Cross Country finals! Reaching the finals is a monumental achievement in 
itself as these are the very best cross country runners from across the county! That’s from almost 250 schools! 

On the day, the races were much longer, the terrain much harder and the pace was insane! But you’ll be pleased to 
know that the children representing Perranporth were more than up to the challenge. They did both themselves and 
our school very Proud indeed! All of the children ran so well and gave it everything! Several achieved top ten places 
and every single child showed amazing stamina and determination to not only complete the course but to compete 
against the best! We’d like to share a huge well done to them all! 

Red Nose Day 
 

We’d like to share an enormous thank you to everyone for their incredible support for our Red Nose 
Day fund raiser last Friday. The children looked brilliant in their wacky clothes and even wackier hair! 
We also had a fantastic ‘skip-a-thon’ in which the whole school joined in and had lots of fun skipping. 
 
Your amazing kindness and generosity helped our school raise an incredible £628 for Comic Relief! What an 
achievement. Well done everyone and thank you! 



News from The Lighthouse 
 

Next week, Monday 31st March, the Lighthouse after school club 

will have a weekly menu of activities for children to enjoy! 

¨ Monday - Movie night with popcorn 

¨ Tuesday - Craft Evening  

¨ Wednesday - Cosmic Yoga & Just Dance! 

¨ Thursday - Games Night 

¨ Friday - Party Games & Disco 

(other options will be available for children who prefer an alterna-

tive activity) 

 

Play Dates at Lighthouse! 

Why not have a playdate at The Light-

house Club? If you would like your child 

and a friend to enjoy a trouble free play 

date, just let us know and we can make 

arrangements for them to enjoy a session with us at The Light-

house. Pick a day from the menu that suits your child and their 

friend, then we can make sure they have a great time together!  

 

Lighthouse sessions are available: 

Monday to Friday (Term time only) 

Session 1 — 15:15pm to 16:15pm — £4.00 

Session 2 — 16:15pm to 17:45pm — £6.00 

Full session — 15:15pm to 17:45pm — £10.00 

   FOPS Mother’s Day - Thank You! 
We would like to share a huge thank you to all of the FOPS volunteers for 
kindly giving up their time to help make sure that the Perranporth’s mums/
aunties/grandma’s have an extra special treat this Sunday! The Mother’s Day 
Pop Up shop was another big hit and we know the children love choosing a 
gift and showing their appreciation for the special people in their lives.  

   Year 3 & 4 Football 
 
On Wednesday this week several children from Year 3 and 4 
went off to Newquay for a Football Festival. The children 
showed great footballing skills, amazing team work and some 
wonderful sporting behaviour too! What’s more, they finished 
the tournament in second place over all! Very well done to 
the team! 

     Safer Parking Please 
Please can we ask that parents dropping children off in the mornings or collecting 
in the afternoons show care and consideration when parking around the school 
site. All too often we see children dashing from cars across the road to school and 
sometimes narrowly avoiding a terrible accident. It is not safe for parents to park on 
the double yellow lines around the school or for children to nip out of cars and onto 
the roads. Please, please make sensible decisions when driving and dropping off at 
school, we really don’t want any accidents or injuries. Many thanks. 


